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Monday 2nd July 

 

Dear Parents,  
 
Year 2 will be visiting the Western Riverside Waste Authority Recycling Facility in 
Wandsworth to learn about how we recycle in London as part of our topic ‘Looking 
After Our Local Environment’.  The children will also be given the opportunity to 
participate in an activity based around recycling. 
 
Class 5 will be going on Monday 9th July. 
 
Class 6 will be going on Tuesday 10th July 
 
Please ensure your child is in school by 8:40am as we will be leaving school promptly 
at 8:55am. Your child must come to school in full summer uniform. Please apply sun 
cream before school. Your child will need to bring a packed lunch. Packed lunches must 
not contain nuts, or glass containers.  
 
The children will return to school before the end of the day. 
       
If you have any questions or would like to accompany us, please speak to your class 
teacher.  
 
Thank you in advance for your support and cooperation. 
 
 
Miss O’Donnell         Mrs Jenson and Mrs Kelleher 
 
Class 5              Class 6 
 

 

  


